

RE: mapua youth club

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

To: nigel jones <nbvjones@gmail.com>

Cc: Elena Meredith <elena.meredith@xtra.co.nz>

Thu, Jun 11, 2020 at 12:15 PM

Good morning Nigel,

I apologise for the delay in responding to you.

Your request for MDCA support in your grant application was approved at our General Meeting on Monday night and I hadn't quite found the time to carry out all the actions from that meeting as yet.

I have now completed the letter of support. Please find it attached.

MDCA wish you well in your application.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley

MDCA Chair

[Quoted text hidden]

